
 
2532 Santiam Hwy SE, Suite 311, Albany, OR 97322 

To whom it may concern, 
 
   My name is Joy Reyes, and I am the State Coordinator for ABATE of Oregon. I am writing to you today to introduce a 
brand-new event, the Pacific Northwest Freedom Run. The event will take place Aug. 29th, 30th,, 31st and Sep.t. 1st, 2025 at 
the Jefferson County Fairgrounds in Madras, Oregon.  We have several participating organizations in the event, including 
ABATE of California, ABATE of Washington, ABATE of Montana, Abate of Idaho, the Motorcycle Riders Foundation, TEAM 
Oregon  and BikePAC of Oregon. This event will be in conjunction with the 50th anniversary of ABATE of Oregon.  
 
   We welcome ALL motorcyclists, whether you ride a Harley, a Honda, a Triumph, or a Kawasaki. We also welcome 
scooters, dirt bikes, 4-wheelers and electric bikes to participate in this event. Activities at the event include educational 
sessions provided by the Motorcycle Riders Foundation, TEAM Oregon and BikePAC of Oregon and many door prizes. 
There will be food, a band line up, vendors, and RV parking is plentiful at the Jefferson County Fairgrounds. 
 
Sponsorship Opportunities 
 
$1000 Sponsorship: 

• Logo on all shirts and sweatshirts 
• Logo on all advertising and marketing materials 
• Announcements throughout the event 
• Admission for 4 individuals to event 
• Cafe Breakfast for 4 individuals 

$500 Sponsorship: 
• Logo on all advertising and marketing materials 
• Announcements throughout the event 
• Admission for 2 individuals to event 
• Café Breakfast for 2 individuals 

    If you have any questions about the Pacific Northwest Freedom Run, please let me know. I hope you will consider 
joining us in sponsoring this historic new event!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joy Reyes 
State Coordinator 
ABATE of Oregon 
mamajoyreyes@gmail.com 
541.643.1798 
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